
From: Michele Childs [MCHILDS@leg.state.vt.us] 

Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 12:02 PM 

To: Giguere, Cary 

CC: Pepper, James; Richard Sears 

Subject: RE: Revision of Senate version of S.241 

 

 
I’m not sure on turn around.  I don’t expect anything to change in the House.  They will work with the HJ 
amendment in the money committees.  However, I want to have something available for senators if 
they would like it and I’m not sure how soon that might be.  How long are you in CO?  Sounds 
interesting! 
 
Michele R. Childs, Esq. 
Legislative Counsel, Vermont Office of Legislative Council 
Senate and House Committees on Judiciary 
(802)828-2231 
 

From: Giguere, Cary [mailto:Cary.Giguere@vermont.gov]  

Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 11:52 AM 
To: Michele Childs 

Cc: Pepper, James; Richard Sears 

Subject: RE: Revision of Senate version of S.241 

 

Michele.  

I would be happy to. I can review. What turn around do you need? I'm in denver talking with the 

Colorado , Washington,  and Oregon cannabis regulatory folks. I think we did a good job 

capturing ways to deal with the issues they are having. Thanks for the good news.  

Cary  

 

 

 
Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone 

 

 

-------- Original message -------- 

From: Michele Childs <MCHILDS@leg.state.vt.us>  

Date: 04/12/2016 9:46 AM (GMT-07:00)  

To: "Giguere, Cary" <Cary.Giguere@vermont.gov>  

Cc: "Pepper, James" <James.Pepper@vermont.gov>, Richard Sears <RSEARS@leg.state.vt.us>  

Subject: Revision of Senate version of S.241  

Hi Cary, 
  
I’d like to make some revisions to Sec. 12 of the senate version to reflect the administration’s latest 
thinking regarding increasing the Agency’s role in rulemaking and oversight.  I have the chart from 
earlier; however, what would be most helpful is if someone in the agency could review subchapter 1-3 
of chapter 87 in Sec. 12 of the bill and suggest substantive changes to the policy set forth.  My goal is to 
reflect the policy with small language tweaks rather than rewriting the section, so that if the Senate 

mailto:MCHILDS@leg.state.vt.us
mailto:Cary.Giguere@vermont.gov
mailto:James.Pepper@vermont.gov
mailto:RSEARS@leg.state.vt.us


wants to amend S.241 if it passes the House or wants to add S.241 to another bill, I can have essentially 
the same bill that passed the senate with a few technical changes that give the Agency what it needs to 
work collaboratively with DPS on the program.  Let me know if you want to discuss further.  I am happy 
to sit down with someone and go through it with them. 
  
Best, 
Michele 
  
Michele R. Childs, Esq. 
Legislative Counsel, Vermont Office of Legislative Council 
Senate and House Committees on Judiciary 
(802)828-2231 
  


